
 

• Provided leadership necessary to bring about our 

continued receipt of grants. 

• Managed all aspects of the Community Room 

Renovation Project. 

• Local involvement: Emmet County Community 

Foundation, Chamber events, Sons of Norway, 

Museum partnerships, etc. 

• Managed continual facilities upgrades 

and repairs (paint, lights, HVAC, etc.). 

• Continued to manage all work associated 

with the Friends organization, including 

publications, membership drive, events, 

fundraisers, and now the renovation of 

the community room. 

 

This past year has brought some long-standing plans to fruition.  Our HVAC system upgrade 

was completed, our Community Room project was completed, most of the building has 

been painted, and technology updates continue.  Each of these items has brought new 

demands to the time available, but the rewards we are seeing in ever-increasing foot traffic 

and program attendance make it all worthwhile.  I’ve appreciated the support of the board 

throughout all of this. 

Please let me know if you have goals for the library you would like me to focus on 

this next year.  The main thing I need from you, as a board, is your advocacy.  Any 

time people see board members at our programs, spreading the word about what 

we offer, or informing the community about the value of the library, you are 

offering the best support you can give. 


